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PWI	and	GDPR	–	How	we	use	your	information	
	
The	PWI	takes	the	secure	storage	and	appropriate	use	of	personal	data	very	seriously.		
	
It	is	a	Data	Controller	under	the	Data	Protection	Act	1998	and	will	have	the	same	role	under	the	
General	Data	Protection	Regulation	(GDPR)	2018.		
	
The	lawful	basis	on	which	it	processes	data	is	on	the	whole	by	contract.	Providing	services	to	
members	and	purchases	by	non-members	fall	into	this	category.	Occasionally	it	may	process	data	by	
legitimate	interests	or	consent.	In	all	cases	of	consent,	the	PWI	will	seek	positive	giving	of	consent	
and	will	make	clear	the	purpose	for	which	personal	data	is	being	collected.		
	
When	the	PWI	provides	services	to	you,	it	may	need	to	pass	your	data	securely	to	its	approved	
suppliers,	Data	Processors	–	for	example	to	its	Journal	publishing	house.	All	such	Data	Processors	will	
be	carefully	vetted	to	ensure	that	they	fully	comply	with	the	GDPR	requirements.	The	PWI	will	never	
sell	your	personal	data	or	pass	it	to	third	parties	for	marketing	purposes.	
	
The	PWI	only	holds	member	data	that	has	been	supplied	directly	and	stores	it	securely.			
	
Information	is	available	for	view	and	update	by	each	member	through	the	Membership	Dashboard	
on	the	website.	Alternatively,	members	can	contact	the	PWI	Membership	Team	at	
secretary@thepwi.org	or	by	post.	
	
The	PWI’s	Privacy	Policy	can	be	viewed	on	the	website	at	
https://www.thepwi.org/uploads/privacy_policy.		
	
The	updated	version	for	the	processing	of	personal	data	under	GDPR	will	be	available	on	the	website	
in	May.		
	
A	print	copy	is	available	to	members	by	request	from	the	Secretary.	
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


